
ENDS OF THE EARTH MISSION 
APRIL 13, 2021 

• 
UPDATE 

We mailed our March 2021 
newsletter this week but 
received this pressing need 
from Roger Bayona about 
the Mindanao Philippines 
field need this morning 
(4/13/2021).  

 

 

I am only sending this to our faithful supporters—those we 
have an email address on file. 

“Our Open Bible classes now reach four different Mindanao 
tribes. In Yahoola #2, Ilib: Tiruray, Manobo, as well as T'boli 
tribes. Pastor Edwin Dading holds classes to B'laan and T'boli 
tribes in Paraiso. Understanding of English is little; most have 
not finished even primary school. All are 90% conversant in 
Ilongo. Eagerness to learn the Bible can be helped if we can 
provide the churches with Ilongo Bibles. There are four 
different kinds of Ilongo Bibles: SIL, Good News, and a very 
poor and inaccurate Ilongo translation done by a missionary 
out of Pensacola. The old Ilongo Translation of 1925 by 
American Missionaries is recommended as it is closer to the 
KJB. The Ilongo is more "archaic" but not so vulgar and 
modernized like the other translations. We can purchase the 
Ilongo Bibles in PI city bookstores at 600 pesos each.”—Roger 
Bayona 

We will purchase good quality print hardback Bibles to 
endure the humidity. EOTEM has sent today $2500 out of 
our “new church fund” to purchase 200 Ilongo Bibles. 
Current exchange rate is $1=49.48 pesos. If you can help us 
meet this need, please mark your offering “for Bibles”. If we 
receive more than $2500 to replenish our fund, we will 
apply it for more Bibles.—Dave and Sue Reese. 
 
 
EOTEM is a ministry of Grace Baptist Church Etowah TN. All gifts are tax 
deductible and receive a receipt. 

 
BIBLE NEED IN TRIBAL 
CHURCHES 
 
SUPPORT ADDRESS: 

 
EOTEM 
PO Box 4574  
Beeville TX 78104  
 
MARK YOUR OFFERING 

“FOR BIBLES” 
 

 


